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Do you remember me? 
A student who attended Chi Alpha events, but showed 

no interest in God at all recently sent us this facebook 

message after returning to Korea.  

“Do you remember me?? God personally met me and 

I started going to church and believing in God!! Amaz-

ing isn't it?? I think about you guys from time to time. 

I think I am one of the fruits of Holy Spirit you bore. I 

want to tell you I really thank you for giving me such a 

good care in St. Louis. Take care~ bye~ “ 

The gospel is the power of God unto salvation!  We 

shared the gospel, and it continued its work even af-

ter our friend returned to Korea! 

...that if you confess with your mouth Jesus is 

Lord... 

Tatiana attended our Welcome BBQ at the start of The Fall 

semester, 4 years ago. She spoke very little English at that 

time.  Being a Biology major, she was very interested in scien-

tific things and was surrounded by atheists and many friends 

from different religions. 

She claimed to be a Christian, but the fruit of her life did not 

show this.  She continued to attend our events and hear the 

gospel. 

Just last month, Sarah (new staff person), felt led to share Ro-

mans 10:9, 10 and asked her if she had ever prayed to God 

asking Jesus to be Lord of her life. 

She said no and prayed with Sarah.  God’s presence fell in that 

place and Tatiana started crying. 

A week later she wanted to follow the Lord in water baptism 

(above). 

Many of her friends came to watch her be baptized (below). 

She is a changed person! 

She graduated and she said upon her return to Puerto Rico she 

wants to share about Jesus with all her friends and family. 

Thank you so much for believing with us for God to 

do great things on one of the most pivotal mission 

fields on earth, the University.   

We so appreciate your prayers and financial support! 

Chi Alpha Missionaries to 

University of MO—St Louis 

and Southern Illinois  

University—Edwardsville 
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Family Prayer Request 

During a pivotal time of the 

semester, Jeremy had 3 

seizures within a few days.  

We have taken him to the hospital ER twice.  He has 

been expelled three times from school because of ag-

gressive behavior. 

 

Jeremy has autism.  Would you fervently pray once a 

week for his total healing?!  Thanks! 

A student from the University of Arizona 

shared his testimony via Skype.  Kudzai,  a 

Chi Alpha staff person from Zimbabwe (right) 

shared his testimony. 

Three people made commitments to Christ! 

Glory to God! 

African Culture Night 

New Staff 
Praise God!  We have a new staff person, Sarah, 

helping us reach students! 

She got saved through Chi Alpha 

from a totally non-religious back 

ground, and her heart’s desire is 

to reach people with the gospel. 

She specifically is interested in 

sharing Jesus’ love with people 

from the Middle East and India.  

God is already working through 

her in great ways! 

Thanks for praying with us for 

more laborers! 

We still need more! 

Sarah and her husband, 

Rakesh 

At one of our events above we had international student friends join us from Sweden, France, Germany, Hungary, Latvia, India, 

China, Taiwan, Indonesia, Japan, South Korea, Myanmar, Uzbekistan, Ghana, Nigeria, Tanzania, South Africa, Panama, Hondu-

ras and the USA.  These students attend University of MO—St Louis, Southern IL University—Edwardsville, St Louis Community 

College (instructor), Washington University, St Charles Community College and Lindenwood University.  All these students got to 

hear the gospel! 

We so appreciate your prayers!  Your prayers will continue to be a vital part of reaching the nations for Jesus! 

 


